Brenda Taplin

From: David Warman

Sent: 08 January 2024 16:33

To: Bunten, James
Cc: Brenda Taplin

Subject: RE: APP/PCU/CPOP/Y5420/3316757 - The London Borough of Haringey (High Road

West Phase A) CPO 2023 - NPPF

Dear James

Thank you for your e-mail and attached letter. We act for Objector 8 – collectively known as the THFC group.

We can confirm that our clients do not consider that the revisions to the NPPF issued in December 2023 impact upon the substance of our clients' case.

As requested, we are copying this e-mail to the Programme Officer.

Kind regards

David Warman



87 Chancery Lane London WC2A 1ET

Tel: +44 (0)20 7240 2400

Mob:

This e-mail and any attachments is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received this e-mail and you are not a named addressee, please inform Richard Max & Co on 020 7240 2400 and then delete it from your system. If you are not a named addressee you must not use, disclose, distribute, copy, print or rely on this e-mail. Although Richard Max & Co routinely screens for viruses, we cannot be held responsible for any viruses or other material transmitted with or as part of this email without our knowledge. Richard Max & Co is the trading name of Richard Max & Co LLP a limited liability partnership authorised and regulated by the Solicitors Regulation Authority SRA Number 508299. The LLP is registered in England under registration number OC343767. Its Registered Office is at 87 Chancery Lane, London, WC2A 1ET. The Members of the LLP are Richard Max and David Warman.